
 

 
 

 

August 2, 2021 

 

 

AASHE REVIEW COMMITTEE 

 

RE:   Letter of Affirmation Pre-Submission Review 

 

To whom it may concern, I affirm that I reviewed the University of California, Irvine (UCI) 2021 

STARS submission in full and that all inconsistencies and errors that I identified were 

successfully addressed prior to UCI’s formal submittal to AASHE.    

 

Please feel free to contact me at cmetzgar@uci.edu if you have any questions or concerns. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Carrie Metzgar 

Sustainability & Planning Analyst 

Campus Physical and Environmental Planning 

 

 

Carrie Metzgar 
Sustainability & Planning Analyst   

Campus Physical and Environmental Planning 

380 University Tower, Irvine, CA 92697-2450 
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